
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

24 November 2023 
 
Reception ‘Once Upon a Time’ Experience Day – Thursday 30 November  
 
Dear Reception Parents, 
 
We are excited to announce our next experience day event happening in 
Reception. 
 
On Thursday 30 November 2023, we will be celebrating the end of our 'Once 
Upon a Time’ project with a day filled with fairy tale activities and some royal 
King and Queen celebrations!  
 
We kindly ask that children bring in a voluntary £1 donation to enable the 
activities to take place.  
 
Reception children are invited to come to school this day dressed in either their 
own clothes, favourite fairytale/story costume or dressed as a King or Queen!  
 
The aim is to excite the children about the stories we have been reading and to 
celebrate all their hard work and learning at the end of our ‘Once Upon a Time’ 
project. 
 
Please note that the following day - Friday 1 December is an INSET day with NO 
SCHOOL for children. 
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Reception team 
 


